
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Charing Cross Village 
Precinct Meeting Online 

            WEDNESDAY  11 AUGUST 2021 
                        7.00PM – 8.30PM 

 

This meeting will be held online 
 via Zoom. 

If you would like to participate in the 
meeting please email 

charingcrossprecinct@gmail.com                   
to register and receive your Zoom link. 

AGENDA 

1. Welcome 
2. Minutes of last meeting 
3. Waverley War Memorial Hospital: Campus Site 

Planning Proposal and Site-Specific DCP 
4. Charing Cross Square Planning Proposal - update 
5. Reports: Pubs & Residents, St Catherine’s CCC 
6. Charing Cross Streetscape Upgrade  
7. Waverley Action Group Inc Grant - request for help 
8. Charing Cross Hub - interruption due to COVID 
9. DA’s 
10. Local Government Elections postponed  
11. General business 
 

We are keen to hear from the great community in 
Charing Cross, so Zoom into your Precinct 

meeting. We want to hear your stories and ideas. 
This is a public meeting and everyone is welcome! 

mailto:charingcrossprecinct@gmail.com


 

The Charing Cross Village Precinct is now on 
Facebook and Twitter (Twitter@charingcrosspre). 

Like us to get updates 

 
 

WARD COUNCILLORS 

WAVERLEY WARD 

Clr George Copeland (Greens) 
Phone 0499 944 545 

George.Copeland@waverley.nsw.gov.au  
 

Clr Tony Kay (Liberal)  
Phone 9365 7707 

 Tony.Kay@waverley.nsw.gov.au  
 

LAWSON WARD 
Mayor Clr Paula Masselos (Labor)  

Phone 0419 292 207 
Paula.Masselos@waverley.nsw.gov.au 

 

Deputy Mayor Clr Elaine Keenan (Greens)  
Phone 0468 498 085 

Elaine.Keenan@waverley.nsw.gov.au 
 

Clr Angela Burrill (Liberal) 
Phone 9114 8981 

 Angela.Burrill@waverley.nsw.gov.au 
 
 
 

 
 

This meeting will be held online 

via Zoom. 

If you would like to participate in the meeting 
please email charingcrossprecinct@gmail.com 

to register and receive your Zoom link. 
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